Download PDF

December 12, 2019

Dear Keviin,

On behalf of the admissions committee, it is my honor and privilege to share with you that you have been admitted to the Stern School of Business at New York University, and the NYU Class of 2024. Congratulations!

In 1831, NYU was founded by Albert Gallatin, Treasury
Secretary to U.S. Presidents Thomas Jefferson and James
Madison, to do something that had never been done
before in higher education – establish a university that
was open to students of all backgrounds based on their
talent and merit alone. In short, a University without walls.
NYU has built on this boundaryless foundation to become
the largest independent research university in the United
States, and one of the most influential institutions of
higher learning in the world.